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JAN 2 2 1975

G. L. Madsen, Chief, Reactor Operations and
Nwelear Support Bramnech, IE:IV

REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL REVIEW OF REACTOR BUILDING DUCTWORK MODIFICATIONS,
ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY, UNIT NO. 1 - DOCKET NO. 30-313

The enclosed msmorandus from K. R. Goller to B. H. Grier dated Jamuary 20,
1976 is & resul: of our inquiry to the Division of Rasator Licensing (RL)
coneerning the above subjeet. (Refar to enclosed memorandum from

B. H. Grier to V. A. Moore dated April 29, 1974.) RL has reviewed the
Arkaneas Power aad Light report dealing with the resetor building cool eir
supply duets. They have eoncluded that the correetive actiom taken by
mumudﬂm-dawtmdmof:hodumﬂduipu
aet wvarranted.

Qriginal signed BY
K Seytilt

Karl V. Seyfrit, Chief
Ressetor Techniecal Assistance Brameh
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